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LVJUSD <no-reply@wufoo.com> Tue, Feb 1, 2022 at 1:10 AM
Reply-To: no-reply@wufoo.com

To: Irice@Ivjusd.org, kbowers@lIvjusd.org, cbuenotrustee@Ivjusd.org, awhitetrustee@Ivjusd.org, eprussotrustee@lvjusd.org,
yguzmantrustee@Ivjusd.org, kwangtrustee@Ivjusd.org

Name * Crystall Chau

Address *

Phone Number

Email *
Subject * Mandate
Comments * COVID vaccines shouid not be mandated in X-12 schools. These

vaccines are authorized for emergency use only, and are experimenial.
The long-term side effects are not known. The decision of vaccinating
children should be left up to the parents. Masks should also be a
choice for the parents since it also does not protect others from this
virus. Our governor has made it clear that it is safe to not be masked
indoors even at a mega event such as the NFC championship game.



